
Russian Undergraduate Society (RUSS) Council Report 14/10/2018 for the month of September 
Long Term work: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Russian help desk starts this week and will take place alongside our weekly events of Russian Conversation Club and Film Night. There will also be a review/ tutorial session for RUSS 316 on the 22nd of October, other scheduled review sessions will soon follow. 


Respectfully Submitted, 
Magdalene Karalis
